IOWA STATE COLLEGE OF AGRICULTURE AND MECHANIC ARTS AMES, IOWA

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION FOR MEN

January 6, 1941

Dr. F. C. Allen, Basketball Coach University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doc:

In reply to your recent letter notifying this office of the change in your basketball game from March the 8th to March the 7th, Oklahoma vs. Kansas University at Lawrence, Ted O'Sullivan has accepted the change in date, but Chuck Hyatt, the other official, is unable to work on Marth the 7th.

I am writing you at this time so that you can get together with Bruce Drake and select your own official.

Will you kindly drop me a line so that this office will know that you are handling this, rather than us.

Sincerely yours,

George F. Veenker Athletic Director

GFV: EC